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I am a resident at Minchinbury and have lived here for 24 years, Love this area we have bought 
up a family and now am looking forward to hopefully retiring here. I appose so much for the 
incinerator to build so close to us, it is just plain unfair as this will only cause alot more sickness 
and nobody will feel safe. Beg that this does not happen in this area and consider putting it 
somewhere where is isn't population so close.. 
Cindy Clarke 


